
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 March 2022 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

I have the honour to refer to my letter dated 28 February 2022, regarding the one-day 

informal interactive dialogue of the Assembly on commodity markets to be held on Thursday, 

31 March 2022, at 10:00 a.m., at UN Headquarters, New York.  

 

In this regard, I am pleased to share herewith the attached concept note and provisional 

programme for the interactive dialogue. The interactive dialogue will be open to all Member States 

and Observers of the General Assembly, the United Nations system, and relevant stakeholders.  

 

For further information, your office may contact Ms. Janil Greenaway, 

(janil.greenaway@un.org), Senior Advisor on Sustainable Development in my office, or Ms. 

Chantal Line Carpentier (carpentier@un.org), Chief, UNCTAD Office in New York. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurance of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Abdulla SHAHID 
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